
Colleagues,

Mother nature sure can be interesting. I hope you had a
productive day and are safe at home.

Sharing a few things…

12/15 Remote Learning Survey

A survey will be sent out to the membership today to gather
data on how the Remote Learning went. You will have until
Saturday, December 18th at noon to complete it. The data
collected will be used to support our position on changes to the
Remote Learning days. If you do not receive the survey, check
your spam, promotional, or social folders. Members who have
opted out of Survey Monkey may not have received it, and it will
require additional steps to get it resolved. If you did not receive
the survey and have looked in your folders, please email
Robert.miller@nsea.org to check your status. We have the
capabilities to see what emails were undeliverable or who has
opted out of the platform.

District 2022/2023 Calendar

We have received questions from members around the changes
in the calendar that was approved for the 2022/2023 academic
year, specifically, the days during Thanksgiving Break, Winter
Break and Spring Break. Those days are the same that it was
for this year. Intercessions were planned for this year, but it did
not come to fruition. OEA did not receive feed back from staff
who worked the Thanksgiving Break. It will be completely
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optional for staff to use as intercessions. The breaks that have
been identified will allow schools to offer additional time for
students to master skills being taught.

This is NOT MANDATORY, if a teacher wants to assist,
they will be compensated accordingly.
No further days were added to the contract, teachers will
only be working for 188 days for the 2022/2023 Academic
year.

 
December TipOff

The monthly newsletter is titled the ‘TipOff.’ It shares
information on what OEA is doing, events being held and ways
to get involved in your association. Your building AR receives a
few hard copies to be displayed in the work room after the
second Tuesday of the month. A constant contact will typically
follow with a link to the newsletter. CLICK HERE to view the
December TipOff.

Webinars

Check out what NSEA is offering. We know that learning never
stops and to address this need, NSEA is hosting the following
webinars and professional development opportunities. Click the
link to sign up!

https://www.nsea.org/webinars
 
Educator Interest Cards

We are asking that all members fill out an Educator Interest
Card. This is providing us information on PD to offer our
members along with issues that are important to you. CLICK
HERE to share your interests.

Be well,

Robert
OEA President

https://files.constantcontact.com/19d43ce5501/ed270614-6b7c-4386-b613-9f6bafd8048d.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.nsea.org/webinars
https://join.nea.org/nebraska/pk12/
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